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General Purpose Standing Committee No. 3 in the Upper House will table its report on reparations for 
the Stolen Generations in New South Wales on Thursday 23 June 2016 shortly after 10am. Stolen 
Generation survivors and inquiry participants will be at Parliament to watch proceedings. 
 
Special arrangements have been made for committee members to debate the report in the House for 
one hour immediately following the tabling of the report on Thursday morning. Afterwards, the 
committee will host a morning tea at Parliament for inquiry participants, including survivors of the 
Cootamundra Girls’ Training Home, Kinchela Boy’s Home and Bomaderry Children’s Home. 
 
For further information about the inquiry, please visit the committee’s website: 
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc3. 
 

-ENDS- 

 
For further information, please contact Committee Chair, Ms Jan Barham MLC, on 0447 853 891. 
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